NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Mohave County Board of Supervisors,
sitting as the Board of Directors of the Golden Valley Improvement
District No. 1 will hold an open Public Hearing on August 7, 2023
sometime after 9:30 a.m., 700 West Beale Street, Kingman, Arizona, to
discuss and consider the following item: Approve an amendment to the
Policy and Procedure Memorandum No. 90-1 to modify and/or repeal

the $5.00 per 1,000 gallons water use surcharge adopted on May 1,
2023.

MOHAVE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Travis Lingenfelter, Chairman
ATTEST:

Ginny Anderson, Clerk

PUBLISH:  July 16, 2023
July 23,2023
July 30, 2023
August 6, 2023



